
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Here are some pictures of the wombat enclosure funded by a NWC Grant in 2021. 
 
Thankfully no wombats have come into care since the enclosure has been built however I 
have used it for wallabies and eastern grey joeys a few times. 
 
Thank you for your financial assistance to make this happen – it makes rehabilitating wildlife 
that much easier to have the right equipment. 
 
Annette Moore 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


